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‘Whoever you are, be happy, be safe,  

be kind, stay sensible, love learning.  

Keep caring!’ 

 

Dates for your diary… 

• 5th May—Bank Holiday 

• 20th May—Open After-

noon 3:10—3:40pm 

• 23rd May—Last Day 

• 24th May—Half Term 

• 2nd June—INSET DAY 

(staff training/no pupils) 

• 6th June—KS1 Swim-

ming 

• 6th June—Summer Inflat-

ables (FIPS TEAM) 

• 17th June—New EYFS 

Induction session 1 

• 19th June—Sports Day 

(PM) 

• 26th June—Move Around 

Day/Open Evening (TBC) 

• 1st July—New EYFS In-

duction session 2 

• 3rd July—EAL Parent 

Coffee, cake & chat ses-

sion 9-10am (TBC) 

• 18th July—Year 2 Leav-

ers Assembly 9:15am 

Pearl Class and 11:00am 

Diamond Class 

• 22nd July—Last day 

1:15pm home time (no 

Peardrops) 

• 23rd July—Summer Holi-

days  

• 1st September—STAFF 

INSET (non-pupil day) 

Dear Parents and Carers 

It is wonderful to be back in school.  A big thank you to Mrs Champion for “holding 

the fort” in my absence.  The whole school trip looked great and I have enjoyed 

talking to lots of the children about what they did and enjoyed.  I look forward to 

seeing the fantastic learning and work that I know they will produce. 

Splish Splash! 

After the May half term, all of the KS1 pupils will be swimming once again.  We will 

be using The Boswells School swimming pool for six weeks of lessons with quali-

fied instructors.   

The children really enjoy this activity although it does make them rather tired!  

Swimming is not part of the infant curriculum but I feel it would be very beneficial 

for the KS1 children to have this opportunity.  The Foundation Stage children will 

get their chance next year.  I hope as many children as possible will take part in 

this extra activity.  Confidence in the water is an essential life skill.  More details to 

follow. 

Reading Scores 

Each week the teachers count up how many times the children have read at home 

from their reading diaries.  We have now counted up the reading points for over 

the Easter Holidays and I can report the following. 

Pearl Class—612 points, Diamond Class—619 points, Ruby Class—625 points, 

Topaz Class—627 points, Emerald—726 points and Sapphire Class—810 points.  

CONGRATULATIONS to Sapphire Class who get the special books and magazine 

case with a special treat.  Who is going to be the winner this half term? 

 

The Big Question   

This half term our Core Value is ‘Kindness’.  We will be thinking about what it 

means to be kind and genuine acts of kindness.  This will link to our School Code 

of Conduct “Whoever you are, be happy, be safe, be kind, stay sensible, love 

learning. Keep caring!”.  The Big Question this week is—What does it feel like 

when someone does a kind thing for you?  Please discuss this further at home. 

 

Have a great weekend,  

Amanda Reid 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


